The First Deputy Speaker of the House of Representatives welcomed President of Huawei Enterprise Business Group

On Tuesday, August 25, 2020, at 14:00 hrs., at the reception room, 3rd Floor, Parliamentary Building, H.E. Mr. Suchart Tonjaroen, First Deputy Speaker of the House of Representatives, welcomed Mr. Kevin Chen, President of Huawei Enterprise Business Group and party. During the meeting, both sides exchanged views on information and communication technology for the management of the new era of innovation for government organizations.



